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FAO: All Competitors 

As you are aware by now, on Tuesday 17th March Motorsport UK took the decision to withdraw all 

permits until the end of April 2020.  At that point, we confirmed that the Manx Classic 2020 was 

cancelled and we stopped accepting entries.  

Under H30.1.2(a) of the Motorsport UK Yearbook, you have the right to a refund of your entry fees 

paid in respect of the event.  We would also like to offer you the option to transfer your entry to the 

Manx Classic 2021, and will give you some time to consider your options.  Please email Bill at 

entries@manxmotorracingclub.com when you decide whether to; 

1. Transfer your entry to the Manx Classic 2021. The entry fee paid this year will be held 

towards the 2021 entry fee. We will invoice you for the difference once the 2021 fees are set.  

or 

2. You can request a partial refund if you would you like make a donation to help our 

administrative costs (as suggested by one of the competitors). 

or 

3. Request a full refund. 

If we haven’t heard from you by 7pm on Sunday 10th May 2020 we will begin initiating refunds via 

the same method you used to enter; debit/credit card or cheque. Please note that due to fees levied 

by our bank, we cannot make Faster Payments or BACS payments. 

In the meantime, and on behalf of all of us at Manx Motor Racing Club, thank you for your 

understanding and continued support.   

 

 

J. Graham Malcolm 

Senior Clerk of Course 

Manx Motor Racing Club. 

 
Useful links: 

Motorsport UK Statement – 17th March 2020 

Coronavirus (COVID-19): UK Government response 

NHS Coronavirus Advice 

NHS 111 Online 

mailto:entries@manxmotorracingclub.com
https://www.motorsportuk.org/motorsport-uk-covid-19-update/?fbclid=IwAR1YKEapO-bO_xzy0vNpjkSQEkYRjDlbceYwTQTAQC-9OqANrGv_VIxTDyU
https://www.gov.uk/government/topical-events/coronavirus-covid-19-uk-government-response
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/
https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19/

